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Pike County Board of Education 

Budget Hearing 
10:00 AM 

                                                                 September 19, 2022 
 

The Pike County Board of Education met at 10:00 A.M. for the first of two Budgeting Hearings at the 
Central Office, located at 101 W Love Street, Troy, Alabama.  Board members present for the meeting 
were as follows: 
 
Mrs. Linda Steed, Vice President   District Four 
Rev. Earnest Green    District One 
Dr. Clint Foster                        District Five 
Mr. Chris Wilkes     District Six 
Dr. Mark Bazzell    Secretary to the Board 
 
ABSENT:  Dr. Greg Price    District Two 

   Mr. Justin Davis, President  District Three 
 
2.  The budget meeting was called to order by the Vice-President.  The invocation was given by Mrs. 
      Steed.  
    
3.  Hearing of Delegations and Communications - None 
 
4.  On a motion made by Rev. Green, seconded by Mr. Wilkes, the Board adopted the agenda.   
     
5.  Unfinished Business – None 
 
6.  New Business 
 

A. The budget hearing for FY 2023 Annual School Budget was conducted by Dr. Mark Bazzell and 
Kim McPherson.  
 

9.  Business by members of the Board and Superintendent of Education not included on the agenda.     
  
10.  On a motion made by Rev. Green, seconded by Mr. Wilkes, the Board voted to adjourn the                      
        meeting at 10:30 AM. 
 
ATTEST:  
 
 
____________________________   ________________________________ 
Dr. S. Mark Bazzell, Secretary    Mrs. Linda Steed, Vice-President 
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